
 

 

12 December 2019 

Case Manager 

Investigations 1 

Anti-Dumping Commission 

Level 35 

55 Collins Street 

Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 

Email: Investigations1@adcommission.gov.au 

 

 Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Re: Accelerated Review No. 533 – Grinding Balls exported from the People’s Republic Of 

China by Growth Steel Grinding Ball (Suzhou) Co Ltd 

 

I refer to the application for accelerated review of anti-dumping measures by Growth Steel Grinding 

Ball (Suzhou) Co Ltd (“Growth Steel”) concerning exports of grinding balls to Australia from the 

People’s Republic of China (“China”). 

 

The application for accelerated review of measures is Growth Steel’s third application for separate 

variable measures to be applied to the Chinese exporter (Investigations 502 and 511 relate to earlier 

investigations). 

 

Molycop is the sole Australian manufacturer of the goods the subject of the anti-dumping and 

countervailing notices. 

 

The goods the subject of the application is as follows: 

 

“Ferrous grinding balls, whether or not containing alloys, cast or forged, with diameters in the 
range 22 mm to 170 mm (inclusive).” 

 

In the most recent investigation concerning Growth Steel’s request for separate variable measures, 

Molycop detailed relevant considerations concerning Growth Steel’s exports of the subject goods 

(refer attached letter).  Molycop continues to be concerned about the matters raised in the 

correspondence of 7 June 2019. 

 

Anti-Dumping Notice No. 2019/142 (“ADN 2019/142”) calls for submissions by interested parties by 

14 December 2019.  Molycop has not at this stage sighted Growth Steel’s Exporter Questionnaire 

Response (“EQR”) for this accelerated review Investigation No. 533.  Following publication of the 

Public File version of Growth Steel’s EQR, Molycop will provide a further submission to the Anti-

Dumping Commission concerning matters/issues that relate to the export of the goods to Australia by 

Growth Steel. 

 

If you have any questions in relation to this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me on (02) 

4974 0414 or Molycop’s representative Mr John O’Connor on (07) 3342 1921. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

Keith Ritchie 

Manager 

Molycop Australasia   
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ATTACHMENT TO FILE








